
Nurses, licensed practical nurses and  

respiratory therapists.    

Notice to members 

 

Many of you have received a letter from the Canada Revenue 

Agency to produce various documents related to your job and 

union dues. Please note that the FIQ-SPSO union is finally able to 

produce a letter with the total amount of union dues paid for 

2018, but you need to make the request to the following email 

address: fiq07@hotmail.com, giving your name, employee   

number, mailing address and a telephone number where you 

can be reached. Once the letter is produced, it will be mailed to 

you as quickly as possible. 

  
For any additional questions, do not hesitate to contact us at  

the union office at 819-893-7117. 

Your local FIQ executive 

Syndicat des  Professionnelles en Soins de              

l’Outaouais (SPSO) 

Www.fiqsante.qc.ca/outaouais 


